
Family seeks public’s help in
finding  missing  New  Bedford
woman
“My daughter is missing. Has anyone in New Bedford seen her? I
can’t get out there and search because I am not in good health
and I don’t know where she is.

Her name is Jessica Houston Mullins and it has been almost a
week. She was last seen almost a week ago in the south end
near  the  Howland  Library.  She  is  29-year’s  old.  A  police
report has been filed so if you have any information you can
call the New Bedford Police Department at (508) 991-6300.”
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